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December 8, 2011
SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS 

Boy did the PAC have a busy November! 144 adults and more than 1000 students participated in 10 events that spanned 16 days and entertained public audiences of more than 3000 and student audiences of nearly 4300. Hope you were part of the fun in some form or fashion! 
December is shaping up to be just as busy. Don’t miss this season’s Nutcracker performances, Saturday, December 17 at 1:30 and 6 PM and Sunday, December 18 at 3 PM. 
